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August 31, 2022


Benjamin Keith
Email: <redacted>




RE:	Public Records Request
	

 

This letter is to confirm that the Central Ohio Transit Authority (“COTA”) has received your Public Records Request July 24, 2022 for a copy of the following: the estimated or actual revenue and operating costs per fixed route bus line operated by COTA. Ideally, I'm looking for calendar year 2021, 2020, and 2019 data, broken down in terms of revenue and costs per line, including ridership. I'm not sure what documents COTA has that may be responsive.

The records responsive to your request have been emailed to the above address. Please be advised, we do not do cost per hour by fixed bus line.

If you have any questions you may contact me at (614) 308-4410 or via email WeathersNM@cota.com.



Sincerely,

Nicole M. Weathers
Paralegal/ Public Records Officer
 



33 North High Street  |  Columbus, Ohio 43215  |  614.228.1776 |  COTA.com
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